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Here are some home learning ideas to try. You can also access online learning resources via our class page on the school website. 

We have enjoyed seeing all the home learning you have been doing and look forward to seeing more! We hope you are enjoying family time and cannot wait to see you all. 
Thank you for your on-going support. Stay safe. EYFS Team J 

 
 


